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I am a regular user and must express my deep disgust with the privatisation of the Bus 
service. 
Public Transport is the responsibility of the State Government not Private Enterprise. 
Hours of operation need to be maintained regardless of small numbers so that workers can 
service the City day and night. 
Having worked for over forty years in private enterprise I know that as soon as the profit 
margins get too small the business will dump unprofitable times or services. 
This is about providing a viable Public Transport service not turning a profit. 
If politicians really think selling off everything is so good, then let them sell their own homes 
and rent instead. 


